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Other NHS trusts have given their staff one extra day off as annual leave, to be taken in the next two years. As a thank you for all their hard work through the pandemic, would the trust consider this for all staff ?  

We can absolutely consider this. So there are bits ongoing now. It is really difficult isn’t it because in part, we haven’t actually stopped from the pandemic so it is when do we do some of this. 

So you are absolutely right and there are multiple things that have come out through staff feedback as to what people would like so we are working through it at the moment. We are looking at the options that we could do as well so it ranges from everything from is it annual leave are there other initiatives and schemes. A thank you, one of the things we are working on now just in terms of the logistics is a thank you card. It is not hundreds of pounds, it is a thank you card but a genuine thank you for everything that you have all done. This has been one of the weirdest times for society as a generation this is a generational thing. 

And despite everything we have done, as an NHS provider, as an ambulance trust, as a 999 responder we have seen it and done so much more than we probably could have ever imagined from our volunteers who have given so much in different ways to our non-emergency patient transport teams, for our control room staff and for everybody else in support services, it truly is an effort of a monumental scale to mobilise almost the entire ambulance service and the community in response to that care. So absolutely with that as well. 

So thank you for that question, I will feed it back to Bob Champion who is looking at this. 
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